Home Health Update - November 14, 2022
 Tuesday, November 15, 2022
Home Health Value Based Purchasing T-53 days. Is your agency ready?
Just when we thought we had it figured out CMS has changed up the HHVBP program. The Home Health Final Rule updated the HHVBP baseline year to 2022. Prior rule was for baseline year of 2021. Remember the baseline year outcome results is used to calculate your improvement points.
CMS has released updated HH VBP Pre- Interim performance report that can be downloaded from IQIES system. This report will provide you with an initial benchmark and threshold report using the new 2022-year information and also how your agency is in comparison to nationwide cohorts.
Instructions on how to access your reports can be found on the CMS innovation website at: https://innovation.cms.gov/innovation-models/expanded-home-health-value-based-purchasing-model
Other important OASIS updates from the 2023 Final Wage index includes the requirement to collect OASIS data on all patients starting 1/1/2024 to impact QRP requirement In CY 25. Many agencies had stopped collecting OASIS data on non-Medicare patients back in 2003 when the Modernization ACT of 2003 suspended the requirement for collection of OASIS data on non-Medicare patients.
New G codes are coming for data collection related to use of telecommunication. There will be 3 new G codes (codes not released yet) that should be used to identify 2-way audio/visual telemedicine, telemedicine via telephone or audio only and telemonitoring data. This hopefully is one step closer to potential reimbursement for telehealth.
Remember, OASIS-E begins Jan. 1, 2023. It is anticipated that this version of OASIS could significantly impact productivity initially for your agency. Training and ongoing training is recommended to help with the learning curve and impact on productivity for all agency first quarter numbers.
We have put together an On-Demand Webinar entitled: Oasis-E: Everything Home Health Providers Need to Know! (alecc.com)

